
SOKOINE UNIVERSITY OF AGRICULTURE

ALL UNDERGRADUATE STUDENTS OF SOKOINE UNIVERSITY OF
AGRICULTURE

THIS IS TO INFORM ALL UNDERGRAUATE STUDENTS THAT, DUE

TO PROLONGED REGISTRATING PROCESS FOR 1ST YER STUDENTS

THE STUDIES FOR 2018/2019 ACADEMIC YEAR ARE NOW

SCHEDULED TO START ON MONDAY THE 12TH NOVEMBER, 2018

INSTEAD OF 05TH NOVEMBER, 2018 AS ANNOUNCED EARLIER.

FOLLOWING THESE CHANGES, ALL CONTINUING STUDENTS ARE

THEREFORE, REQUIRED TO REPORT TO RESPECTIVE COMPUSES

FROM 10THNOVEMBER, 2018.

WE APOLOGISE FOR INCONVINIENCES WHICH WILL BE CAUSED

BY THESE CHANGES.

DEPUTY VICE CHANCELLOR (ACADEMIC)

03RD NOVEMBER, 2018
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